
 
St Martin-in-the-Fields High School for Girls 
11-19   Church of England Academy   Founded 1699 
Service   Compassion   Justice   Perseverance 

 
 
 
3 May 2018 
  
  

90TH YEAR CELEBRATORY AFTERNOON TEA  
 WEDNESDAY MAY 23 2018 

 
Dear Families 
 
To celebrate our 90 years of being located in Silwood House, the Parent Partnership Group will be 
hosting an ‘Afternoon Tea’. This will take place in the school hall on Wednesday 23 May 2018 from 
3.30pm to 5.30pm. 
 
We will be welcoming the Deputy Mayor, Matthew Ryder,  and other dignitaries from the 
Worshipful Company of Farriers, who have sponsored St Martin’s for many projects, including 
funding the cost of the coaches to enable us to travel to St Martin’s Church in Trafalgar Square for 
our 90​th​ Anniversary Founders Day Service. Our students will also be performing with the IDMC 
Gospel choir.  
 
We will be selling tickets for the ‘Afternoon Tea’ for £1.00, your ticket will also go into a prize draw. 
All the prizes have been donated by the Parent Partnership. 
 
We look forward to you celebrating with us.  Even if you are unable to join us for the the event, 
please do purchase a ticket anyway as all funds raised will be donated to charity. 
 
Tickets can be purchased from Student Services from Tuesday 8 May 2018. 
 
The Parent Partnership, myself and the school community look forward to seeing you. 
 
With all good wishes 
  

  
Beverley Stanislaus 
Headteacher 
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